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Supervisor Nutting requesting authorization for the Chairman to sign a response letter to Senator
Diane Feinstein's June 25, 2009 letter regarding the State of California National Forests.
A letter was received from Senator Diane Feinstein on June 25, 2009.
Supervisor Nutting requesting the Board of Supervisors ask the United States Forest Service, and
appropriate agencies, to declare a state of
emergency for all State of California National Forests and request higher budgetary levels for timber
management and hazardous fuels treatment in
the 2010 interior appropriation bill for the United States Forest Service.
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